
6th National Conference on “Advances in Information 

Technologyand Computing”: Technology for the future 

 

The Department of Information Technology at Sree Nidhi Institute of Science and Technology 

(SNIST) is delighted to share the success of the recently concluded 6th National Conference on 

Information Technology, held on December 29th and 30th, 2023. 

 

Highlights of the Conference: 

 

Distinguished Keynote Speakers: Esteemed experts from academia and industry graced the event, 

sharing their valuable insights and contributing to the intellectual vibrancy of the conference. 

 

Technical Sessions: Engaging paper presentations and panel discussions covered a spectrum of topics, 

reflecting the diversity and depth of discussions in the field of Information Technology. 

 

Networking Opportunities: Participants had the chance to connect with fellow researchers, industry 

professionals, and peers, fostering collaboration and knowledge exchange. 

 

Workshops and Tutorials: Attendees benefited from hands-on workshops and tutorials, gaining 

practical insights into emerging technologies. 

 

Acknowledgments: 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the participants, speakers, sponsors, and volunteers who 

contributed to the success of the conference. Your enthusiasm and commitment to the field of 

Information Technology have truly made this event memorable. 

 

Next Steps: 

Although the conference has concluded, the Department of Information Technology remains 

dedicated to promoting excellence and innovation. Stay tuned for upcoming departmental activities, 

workshops, and initiatives. 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 


